
 

October 5, 2023 

To:  Commercial, Bid and Rental Customers 

Subject:  Fleet Order Closing – 24MY Ram 1500 (DT) 

 

Due to unprecedented demand, Stellantis Fleet must announce the order closing for the 
following model:  

• 24MY Ram 1500 (DT)  
 

Stellantis Fleet will attempt to accommodate all orders submitted on time, defined by your 
time zones order sweep, on Wednesday, October 11th, 2023, however, cannot guarantee 
production nor offer price protection. 

We thank you in advance for your continuing support and business. 

 

Jeff Hines  

Vice President – Fleet Sales & Operations 

 


